
 

 

Ref: SSC/Conf/2025/Corr.1                                                                             Date: 10 July 2025 
 

CORRIGENDUM NOTIFICATION 
 

 
Subject: Revision of Dates for the First International and 31st Annual Conference of Sahodaya 
School Complexes – 2025 
 
 
This is to inform all stakeholders that the dates of the First International and 31st Annual 
Conference of Sahodaya School Complexes – 2025 (Dubai, UAE) have been rescheduled 
from 3rd–4th November 2025 to 4th–5th November 2025 due to operational requirements. All 
other details regarding the theme, objectives, participation fees, and venue remain unchanged. 
 
The updated schedule will be available on the official conference website shortly. For queries, 
contact cbsesahodayaconference2025@gmail.com or helpline numbers: +91 7738372490 (India) 
/ +974 50697333 (Qatar). 

 
  
 
 

Dr. Praggya M. Singh 
Director (Academics) 
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